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Summary: Investigation of NPS Superintendent 
Report Date: April 16, 2014 
  
We investigated an allegation that a National Park Service (NPS) park superintendent 
occasionally used park housing for personal use to stay overnight. Our investigation 
substantiated the allegation. We found that the superintendent violated the park’s Housing 
Management Plan. In addition, we found that while the superintendent paid a daily rate for some 
nights of stay, they could not show that they paid for all nights. 
 
We referred our investigation to NPS, which disciplined the superintendent for “Conduct 
Unbecoming a Superintendent” by suspending the superintendent, without pay, for 5 days. 
 
 
This is a summary of an investigative report that was issued to NPS. This summary was posted to 
the web on May 18, 2016. 
 


